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Tenney Matthew

From: Linda Eisele <lindaeart@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, February 10, 2018 11:45 AM
To: HAGNR Exhibits
Subject: Vote yes on HB4029

Chairman Clem and Members, 

  

I am writing in favor of HB4029.   

 
I live along the Deschutes River on the east side.  So I am one of the individuals that must drive to enjoy the trails that I 
can see from my home.  The reason I am willing to do this is because of the wildlife that lives along the river.  The reason 
I am writing is to be their voice.  Along the river not far from my home; beavers, otters, deer, herons, osprey, eagles, 
hundreds of birds, small animals and fish live. They live along and in this river because it provides shelter and food. 

  

If the State Wild and Scenic Waterways restrictions are removed that will change as people move up and down both 
sides of the river.  We humans have a way of loving things to death and sometime need boundaries.   

  

Bend Parks does not NEED this bridge.  There are several other alternatives for trails between Sun River and Bend.   

  

I encourage you to vote yes on HB4029. 

  

Thank you, 

Linda Eisele  

60669 River Bend Dr 

Bend, OR 97702 

  

  

  

  


